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  Consequences of Unilateral Coercive Measures on Afghan 
Citizens 

Today, millions of Afghan citizens have not seen good days due to years of war and pain, 

suffering, poverty and insecurity, and to escape their miserable conditions, they were forced 

to leave their homes. Whenever people are forced to leave their country due to war and 

occupation, they have the right to be supported. All people who face any form of threat 

including war, violence, and harassment deserve to be protected. Everyone has the right to 

be safe. 

The people and the government of the Islamic Republic of Iran, despite all the economic 

difficulties caused by unilateral and extraterritorial coercive measures, have always been kind 

and generous hosts to their Afghan brothers and sisters. 

Considering the economic conditions that have occurred in the Islamic Republic of Iran in 

recent years due to comprehensive sanctions, the conditions of refugees and asylum seekers 

in the Islamic Republic of Iran are becoming more and more difficult day by day. The people 

of the Islamic Republic of Iran always consider themselves to be with the Afghans and will 

support them with all their hearts. As the shadow of sanctions has affected the host society, 

it has also affected its guests. Therefore, despite these conditions, we request you to provide 

safe conditions for their lives by trying to create peace and stability in Afghanistan and by 

removing sanctions, help them to have more access to educational, health, welfare and 

livelihood facilities. 

    


